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We were asked to comment on a Parliamentary Question directed to the Minister for Health 
on referral processes at the National Gender Service. 

The current wait time is 4.5 years for a first appointment with the National Gender Service. 

Our website www.nationalgenderserviceireland.com  has updates on current waiting times, 
and information on clinical resources that might be useful while people wait to be seen.     

We trust the above is useful in answering this query. 

Yours sincerely, 

Dr. Yagoub Gader  
Consultant Endocrinologist  
St Columcille’s Hospital Loughlinstown 

http://www.nationalgenderserviceireland.com/

